
Announcements 

Friday, May 27, 2022 

A Day 

Good Morning, Arrowhead! 

 

If you have not picked up your yearbook, you are able to get it the week 
of May 31st – June 3rd during Study Hall.  After school is over, the 
Welcome areas at both North and South campus will have Yearbooks to 
distribute. 
 
Don’t miss your opportunity to get involved in organizing homecoming 
activities, prom, blood drives, food giving drives, and more. Apply for 
2022/23 Student Senate! Forms are available now at the front office.  
Application forms are due by Noon on June 1st. 
 
Remember to visit the Lost and Found outside the main office.  Any 

remaining items will be donated at the end of the school year. 

 

Have a great weekend!!   

 

 

 
 
 


